
11.7.25 

Our Week in Year 1 

This week we… 

Farnham Library – We had a lovely walk to the library and had lots of fun designing our own 

book cover and going on a book scavenger hunt! Thank you to all the amazing parent helpers 

that were able to join us       

English – we begun to learn about Acrostic poetry. 

RE – This week we have been learning Judaism, focusing on some features of Jewish religious 

life, including the Torah and the Kippah.  

Maths – We were learning 1 more and 1 less using numbers up to 100.  We were also 

comparing larger number using our symbols > < =. 

DT – We made our spring rolls. The children experienced cutting, chopping and grating a 

variety of vegetables.  It was lots of fun! 

Geography – We continued our learning about Shanghai, finding physical and human features 

in and around Shanghai city. 

Year 6 Performance – We loved watching the Year 6 show ‘An Inspector Calls’. The children 

loved watching the singing, dancing and brilliant acting. 

Notes for parents 

Homework – Reading RWI books x 2, Mathletics X2 and spelling (Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday, Sunday, January, February, July). 

Swans PE – this has changed to Wednesday next week so please bring in PE kits on 

Wednesday.  

Natural Materials Wanted! – Please could you collect and bring in natural materials e.g. 

sticks, leaves, grass cuttings, pinecones etc as the children will be making animals homes in 

DT (and linked to Science) next week. 

RWI Phonics Books – These will be collected in on Monday 14th July. Please ensure you 

return all RWI books.  

Library books – We are now collecting in all library books and no new books will be issued 

until September.   



School Books – These will be sent home on Friday 18th July. Please bring in an extra bag for 

them. 

Spelling – The full list of words has been updated on the Year 1 page of the website.  Please 

do use this for any words you still wish to practise with your child in preparation for Year 2. 

RWI Phonic Sounds – a reminder that phonic sound cards can be found on the Year 1 page of 

the website.  Please do continue to practise these sounds over the holidays.  This will really 

help with your child’s reading as they start Year 2. 

Recommended reading books – list on website. 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 18th July – End of term – finish at 1:30pm. No Games lesson today so please wear 

normal uniform. 

Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd September - INSET DAYS (No children in school)  

Thursday 4th September - First day of the Autumn Term  

Friday 3rd October – INSET DAY (No children in school) 

 

Have a relaxing weekend!       

The Year 1 Team 


